
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 5/3/2017 11:38:49 PM
Subject: International Firefighter's Day

Greetings Mayor and Council.
We have been informed that on May 4th, International Firefighters' Day, Mr. Horgan, BC NDP leader, will stop by 
#22 fire hall (Oak & 59th) between 8:00 – 8:30 am. Mr. Horgan will thank the on-duty firefighters and will focus on 
recognizing International Firefighters' Day acknowledging the extraordinary commitment, exceptional courage and 
sacrifice our fire fighters have made in responding to the fentanyl crisis and the role they play as first responders in 
our neighbourhoods and community.

To that end, I would ask that you keep this information confidential until the event has started.

Best

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston
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